
 

 

 Alameda County Public Works Agency 

Unincorporated County Bicycle and Pedestrian Advisory Committee (UCBPAC) 

 

 

The Director of Public Works established the Unincorporated County Bicycle and Pedestrian 

Advisory Committee (UCBPAC) in order to garner community feedback regarding the Agency’s 

bicycle and pedestrian program and projects in Unincorporated Alameda County. 

    

The primary role of the UCBPAC is to advise the Public Works Agency on the implementation of 

the Bicycle and Pedestrian Master Plan (BPMP) within the unincorporated areas of Alameda 

County.  UCBPAC responsibilities include the following:  

 

 Attend and participate in scheduled UCBPAC meetings; 

 Assist with the implementation of the Alameda County BPMP for Unincorporated Areas; 

 Act as a liaison with the unincorporated communities — discuss and share information about 

bicycle and pedestrian projects, programs, and innovations; 

 Consolidate and present community comments and feedback regarding ongoing updates of 

the BPMP; 

 Review and provide feedback on the types of bicycle and pedestrian facilities to be 

constructed for consistency with the Alameda County BPMP; 

 Provide input on components of the bicycle and pedestrian facilities, community specific 

features, and locations; 

 Promote collaborative projects with transit agencies, schools, and other service providers; 

 Advocate for and assist with the preparation of funding applications for bicycle and 

pedestrian projects and programs, which may include providing information to enhance 

bicycle and pedestrian grant applications such as obtaining letters of support, consolidating 

community support, photos, survey results, pedestrian/bicycle counts; 

 Promote bicycling and walking as viable forms of transportation and recreation; and  

 Participate in educational efforts promoting bicycle and pedestrian safety and the health 

benefits of biking and/or walking including local biking and walking activities such as Bike 

to Work Day and Walk to School Week. 

 


